
Amara Block, Materiel Administrator 

Department of Administrative Services |   MATERIEL DIVISION 
1526 K Street, Ste. 130  OFFICE  402-471-6500 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68508  FAX  402-471-2089      

das.nebraska.org 

 

 

 
 

LETTER OF REJECTION 
 
 
DATE:  September 10, 2021 
 
TO:   All Vendors  
 
FROM:  Christie Kelly, Procurement Contracts Officer 

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE:   Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6575 OF for Pickup Toppers and Lids 
 
 
 
  
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all bids received for the above referenced ITB 6575 OF for Pickup Toppers and 
Lids due to Non-Conformance to the ITB Specifications. 
 
Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate if new bids are solicited. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 
 


